Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 12:26 PM
To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Sanitation Study

From: Josh Hogarth <josh.hogarth@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 5:17 PM

To: Mayor

Subject: Sanitation Study

To Mayor Hochvert,

| wish to write to you to convey my support for the upcoming sanitation proposals. These proposals would improve our
ability to continue to be responsible citizens and maximize our ability to recycle.

Moving to weekly pickup of comingled and paper recycling represents a significant enhancement. As you can imagine,
mornings are extremely hectic with three kids under 7. Having the time to determine if this is recycling week or not just
doesn’t happen. This often results in the recycling building up in our garage. Knowing recycling will be on the same day
every week will make it significantly easier to consistently follow the recycling program.

Also, picking food scraps up at home will be a major development. There are just some Saturdays we can’t make it to
the Sanitation Yard and the food scraps end up smelling in our garage. This is a major drawback of the

program. Curbside pickup will alleviate this issue and make composting attractive to an even larger portion of the
Scarsdale community.

We appreciate all that is being done to make Scarsdale a green town

Best Regards,

Josh Hogarth
140 Rock Creek Lane
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